Republic of the Philippines Department of Education National Capital Region DIVISION OF CITY SCHOOLS Quezon City, 2nd District, Metro Manila

September 2, 2010

MEMORANDUM TO:

Asst. Schools Division Superintendents
Division/District Supervisors
Elementary/Secondary Schools Principals
Head Teachers/Officers In-Charge
Heads of Administrative Units

Subject:

MESSAGE OF THE PRESIDENT ON THE 110TH ANNIVERSARY OF THE PHILIPPINE CIVIL SERVICE

For the information and guidance of all concerned, enclosed is CSC Memorandum Circular No. 19, s. 2010 from Chairman Francisco T. Duque III, MD, MSc, Civil Service Commission, dated August 23, 2010 relative to the "Message of the President on the 110th Anniversary of the Philippine Civil Service", which is self-explanatory.

Attention is invited to the 2nd paragraph of the said Memorandum.

Immediate dissemination and strict compliance of this Memorandum is desired.

CORAZON C. RUBIO, CESO VI

Asst. Schools Division Superintendent Officer In-charge



M.C. No. 19, s. 2010

MEMORANDUM CIRCULAR

TO

HEADS OF CONSTITUTIONAL BODIES; DEPARTMENTS, BUREAUS AND AGENCIES OF THE NATIONAL GOVERNMENT; LOCAL GOVERNMENT UNITS; GOVERNMENT-OWNED OR CONTROLLED CORPORATIONS;

AND STATE UNIVERSITIES AND COLLEGES

SUBJECT

Message of the President on the 110th Anniversary of the Philippine

Civil Service

His Excellency President Benigno S. Aquino III has taped a video message last August 16, 2010 for the celebration of the 110th Anniversary of the Philippine Civil Service. The message will be aired via media networks starting August 25, 2010 and may be downloaded from the CSC website at www.csc.gov.ph by September 1, 2010.

In addition to activities outlined in Memorandum Circular No. 14, s. 2010, government agencies and instrumentalities are enjoined to show the President's video message during their respective flag raising ceremony on September 6, 2010 and other related activities.

FRANCISCO T. DUQUE III, MD, MSc Chairman

2 3 AUG 2010